
     

        

 

14th October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Consent for school promotional video filming next Monday 

Next Monday, we will be filming for a school promotional video, which will form 

part of our information for prospective parents. As this will this will be used on our 

website and social media, we require consent from you to allow your child to be filmed.  

Please could you complete the below form and return to school by next Monday morning. If we do 

not receive written consent by Monday, unfortunately your child will not be able to take part in the 

filming. Apologies for the short notice, and thank you for your understanding.  

Yours sincerely, 

Helen Pye 
Headteacher 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

School promotional video filming, 19th October 2020 

 

Child’s name __________________________________________________ 

 

    I give permission for my child to be filmed as part of the school promotional video 

    I do not wish my child to be filmed 

 

Signed (Parent/Carer) ______________________________________________________ 

Date _________________________ 


